NEW FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS
NEW FAIRFIELD, CT

GIFTS AND DONATIONS

This form must be completed and submitted for all in-kind and monetary donations to a school or the
district. Donations valued at $1,000 or more require BOE approval before acceptance of the donation or
depositing of funds. A letter of acceptance will be sent by the appropriate staff member with a copy to the
superintendent’s office.

DATE: February 3, 2023

SCHOOL: New Fairfield High School

TYPE OF DONATION AND QUANTITY: §1,500

CONDITION/AGE OF ITEM DONATED: N/A

DONOR: New Fairfield Youth Basketball, Inc.

SCHOOL’S PLAN FOR USE OF ITEM(S): To help offset the cost of a new scoreboard for
the new High School gym

APPROXIMATE VALUE: $1,500

The approximate value denoted above has been supplied by the donor. The New Fairfield Public Schools does not
attest to the accuracy of this value. It is the donor’s responsibility for documentation to support this valuation for tax
or any other purposes.



‘February 2, 2023

Dr. Kenneth Craw, Superintendent
New Fairfield School District

Dear Dr. Craw,

Please accept the enclosed donation of $1500.00 in return for the school’s support of the two
Community Nights sponsored by New Fairfield Youth Basketball. | am not sure if you had the
opportunity to attend either of the Community Nights but they were both a tremendous
success. Highlights included a PA Announcer, DJ, tee shirt give away for the student section,
youth shooting contests and half time games, Being able to waive the admission fee allowed so
many more from the community to come out and support our young athletes; parents, siblings,
current students, alumni, youth league players, grandparents and those families who are new to
town. Those two games have been by far the best attended games so far this season and

probably the biggest attendance the gym has experienced in many years.

For our student athletes there’s nothing like playing in front of a crowd of your community members,
friends, family, the kids in the youth program & playing alongside classmates. The sense of community

and school pride is unbeatable.

| would like to have a conversation in the near future with the appropriate people to discuss
how next school year we can work together to provide New Fairfield students (K-12) free
admission to all the boys and girls home basketball games as well as make our Community

Nights an annual tradition.

Look forward to hearing back for you at your convenience.

Sincerely,
Kevin Cook, Presiden
New Fairfield Youth Basketball Inc.

Nfyouthbasketball@yahoo.com




